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From: o
Sent: 22 February 2012 12:44

To: Planning

Subject: multi user trail- ellerburn low dalby

North Yorkshire Moors Planning Department. REF NYM/2011/0653/FL.

I object to the above proposal for below reasons.

My wife and I are regular visitors to Dalby Forest and enjoy the walks it has to offer. Even though we are elderly and
reduced ability, we believe the forest offers great walks for us and feel the proposed trail will not add any value to our
visits, but in fact will harm the beutiful views of a presently undisturbed valley. it will disturb wildlife habitat by having
people roaming so close to animals and also destroy the habitat and this should not happen we need to look after our

wildlife.
the width of the path, would seem to be too wide as it will look like a roadway cutting through and undisturbed and
beutifuf valley, and not a meandering footpath the proposal tries to portray.

The urbanisation of the countryside is which we do not wish to see.

Yours faithfully,

Mr and Mrs A Edgar, e
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